11/27/2017

The Geneseo High School Gymnastics team will be traveling to the Junior Varsity and Varsity
meets at Riverside Brookfield on 1/19 & 1/20/2018. The teams would like to take one bus, stay
over, and both teams compete on the two days. We are requesting approval from the Geneseo
Board of Education for this trip.

Thank you,
Chris Ward
Geneseo High School Gymnastics Coach
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